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About The Barbara Small Morgan Biological Sciences Scholarship Fundraiser  
“Singing, Swinging, and Stepping at Sunset” 

 

Dear Atlanta Metropolitan State College Supporter: 
 
On Friday, April 27, 2018, we will host the third annual entertainment extravaganza Singing, Swinging, 
and Stepping at Sunset benefiting the Barbara Small Morgan Biological Sciences Scholarship.  The Morgan 
Scholarship supports students enrolled in the biological sciences bachelor degree program at Atlanta 
Metropolitan State College (AMSC).  This event will take place on the AMSC Campus Quad from 5:00p.m.-
9:00 p.m., with seating and pre-event activities beginning at 5:00 p.m. Performances begin at 6:00 p.m. 

Past programs have been wildly successful—so much so that guests have been requesting a repeat 
performance this year. Please consider this letter as your invitation to join us and become a sponsor of 
the event.  
 
Our goal for this event is to raise much-needed scholarship funds for outstanding biological sciences 
students. In June 2010, AMSC President Gary A. McGaha honored Dr. Barbara Small Morgan by awarding 
her the status of Professor Emeritus and establishing this endowed scholarship. The award recognizes Dr. 
Morgan’s 36+ years of service to the institution and her leadership as Chair of the Science and 
Mathematics Division as well as Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs.  Dr. Morgan was the first 
biological sciences faculty member hired at AMSC and the founding member of the biology department.  
 
Please help to grow the scholarship endowment by sponsoring this activity and making the Morgan 
Scholarship fund a part of your annual giving. Your support will help to ensure that Dr. Morgan’s legacy of 
excellence in science education will continue. Your gift will also expand opportunities for students 
pursuing Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) fields at AMSC.  
 
Sponsorship opportunities are available.  Please see the enclosure with suggested sponsorship levels and 
reply with your contribution [which is tax-deductible subject to tax laws] by April 22, 2018.  Details on 
reserved seating, food services, and the featured performer are also included in this packet. Your presence 
and participation will make for an evening of fun and relaxation and help support deserving STEM students 
who attend this extraordinary college. 
  
If you have questions, please contact the Office of Strategic Marketing & Advancement at 404.756.4666 
or email Keel Rickenbacker at krickenbacker@atlm.edu. We look forward to seeing you on Friday, April 
27th! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauretta Hannon                        
Interim Vice President for Strategic Marketing & Advancement 
Executive Director, AMC Foundation, Inc. 
 

 


